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Meeting to Discuss Expansion of CRRA Recycling Facility  

Community Invited to Learn More About Plans on Dec. 6 
 

 
HARTFORD, Conn. – The Connecticut Resources Recovery Authority will discuss its plans to 
expand its Mid-Connecticut Project regional recycling facility at a public information meeting on 
Tuesday, Dec. 6, at 6 p.m. at the Hartford Public Library, 500 Main Street. 
 
CRRA officials will make a presentation and answer questions from the public. 
 
Earlier this year, CRRA announced plans to expand its regional recycling facility, located at 211 
Murphy Road. The expanded facility will enable residents of the 70 Mid-Connecticut Project 
cities and towns to recycle more items. 
 
The Dec. 6 meeting is co-sponsored by the Hartford Public Library and Hartford 2000. 
 
The Connecticut Resources Recovery Authority is a quasi-public agency whose mission is to 
work for – and in – the best interests of the municipalities of the state of Connecticut. CRRA’s 
new board of directors and new management team develop and implement environmentally 
sound solutions and best practices for solid waste disposal and recycling management on behalf 
of municipalities. CRRA also runs environmental and recycling educational programs through its 
Visitors Center and Trash Museum in Hartford and Children’s Garbage Museum in Stratford. 
For more information about CRRA and its activities, visit http://www.crra.org. 
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